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July 4, 2025 
 

 

 
 

 
Information Letter no. 21-2025 

 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 
The Executive Committee during its meeting made decisions which will update the 
European Cup of Club Champions starting from 2025 edition which will take place in 
Heidenheim. 
 

1. Prize money – when at least 8 teams are registered in each weapon: 

 1st place:  2 000 EUR 

 2nd place: 1 000 EUR 

 3rd place:     500 EUR 

 
2. Prize money – when less than 8 teams are registered in each weapon: 

 1st place:   1 000 EUR 

 2nd place:     500 EUR 

 3rd place:      250 EUR 

 
3. To assign two referee delegates proposed by the EFC Referees Commission 
4. To assign one SEMI Delegate proposed by the EFC SEMI Commission 
5. To designate DTA Marjorie Ginouvier-Dufrêne to the DT 

 
All above relevant costs will be covered by the EFC. 
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